Abbey Park Spring 2 Newsletter

We have had a busy term again with the weather getting warmer and we have been making the most of this by having more of our lessons outside. We have also attended more out of school sporting events such as dodgeball and football. We are very excited for the summer term when we have a variety of different events coming up, including a professional BMX biker coming in to give workshops to Years 5, 6 & 7, Thrills day with climbing walls, laser tag and much more. We also have our annual Commonwealth event culminating in the colour run to keep us busy. Keep reading to see more about this half term.

Lessons – This term we have had a lot of fun across the school in our lessons as you can see from the photos below. Year 6 have been having fun making their own dances in PE, Nursery have been embracing a farm theme, Year 5 have been playing rounders and much much more.



We have also been out for some out of school sporting events which includes football and dodgeball. Football was not competitive but we did really well and should be so proud of ourselves! We made it all the way to the finals!



Dodgeball was a really good experience as well. This was the first time we have been offered this as an out of school sporting event. We enjoyed the experience and will defi-



